
                                                                         August 25, 2023 
 

Minor Delays on I-95 and Route 896 for Blasting 
 
 
The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists 
that there will be rolling roadblocks on I-95 and Route 896 of less than five 
minutes each for blasting, between 10:00 am and 2:00 pm.  The blasting is 
scheduled to start on Tuesday, September 5th, with two to three blasts per week for 
about three weeks.  There will be only one detonation per day. 
 
This work is weather dependent.  Motorists should use caution and expect minor 
delays in the area.   
 
For more information, tune to WTMC 1380 AM, visit deldot.gov or download the 
DelDOT app.          
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